
The Encouraging 
Word  

7/23/17  

 
Elders and  Deacons Meeting 

July 23, 2017 @ 2 :30PM 
 

TCBC  Men’s Softball League  
July 24, 2017 @ 8:45pm at Leroy Springs  

July 27, 2017 @ 6:45pm at Leroy Springs  

 

SON Restocking Day 
July 29, 2017 @ 10:30am 

 

Special Member Meeting 

July 30, 2017 
 

Kevin Qualls - Guest Speaker  
Christian Adoption Services 

August 6, 2017 

 

Promotion Sunday 

August 13, 2017 

Upcoming Events 

Tega Cay Baptist Life Groups 
         Philip & Jennifer Porter - Mixed Adults & Children - Wednesdays at 6pm 
 
      Brad & Michelle Ferguson - Mixed Adults - 1st & 3rd  Fridays at 6:30pm 
             
      John & Bonita Jones - Mixed Adults - 1st & 3rd Fridays at 7:00pm 
 
      Jim & Linda Wall - Ages 40+ - 2nd & 4th Fridays at 6:30pm 
 
     Matt & Ashley Williams - Young Married Couples - Last Saturdays monthly at 5pm  

     (Children welcomed) 

Serving Our Neighbors is a ministry that is supported by Tega Cay Baptist Church 

throughout the year. SON ministries’ items to replenish the pantry are cereal, canned 

fruit, and protein bars. You can place your donation in SON’s food pantry located in 

Room 1.   

Attendance 

Sunday School         9:15 AM 

Worship Service    10:45 AM 

73 

155 

Receipts  

General Fund 

Weekly Budget Needs 

YTD General Fund Receipt 

YTD Over/(Under) Budget Needs 

YTD General Fund Expenses 

Building Fund Receipts 

YTD Building Fund Receipts 

 

Missions Fund Receipts 

YTD Missions Fund Receipts 

 

Other 

 

$          9,130.77 

$          8,229.70  

$      357,853.03 

$      (20,713.17) 

$      382,025.19   

$              143.00 

$        10,669.03 

 

 $                75.00 

 $        11,228.00 

 

 $              100.00             

 

Total $       9,448.77 

Knee Notes  
Prayer Requests for our Church Family/Friends 
(detach and add to your refrigerator as a reminder) 

 

 Salvation for family members    Carol Brown - Lee’s Health 

 Our military personnel    Audra Conner - friend Juanita Jackson’s Health 
 Palmetto Pregnancy Center - Fort Mill   Thomas Putnam - continued recovery 

 Getachew Family - on the mission field   Wube Woldeyes - health 

 Terry Walcott - prostrate cancer   Kathy Neff - Brother - heart, kidneys & eyes 
 Robbie O’Dell - Pastor Brad’s nephew - Healing  Jack Jerrell - health 

 from motorcycle accident     Denise Skramstad - health 

Please pray for the Building 

Hope Team. Serving on this 

Team are Cullen Keen, Tracy 

Cooley, Brian Bocholis,   

Theresa Treadway, and 

Mike Tullos.  

 

Honduras in October!  We are starting to make plans for our October trip 

to Honduras.  Please contact John or Bonita Jones with your interest or 

questions or email them at rtjones@comporium.net. 

Check Out Your Church Library 

The library offers a wonderful selection of books for 

men, women, and children and various Bible studies.  

Please visit us in Room 2 Sunday mornings.  We are 

presently looking for  volunteers to help with checking out 

books between services.  If interested, please contact Linda Wall 

at(440) 387-2484.   

Special Member Meeting 
We will have a special Member Meeting on Sunday, 

July 30 after the worship service for the congrega-

tion to approve a new contract with Goodwill.    

Copies of the contract are available in the office.  

Annual Baptism and Picnic happening on September 

10th on the TCBC Land located on Gold Hill Road and 

Hwy 160.  Please bring your own chairs.   If the letter 

of your last name starts between:  

A-R  please bring a side dish and drink of your choice. 
S-Z  please bring a fruit or dessert of your choice. 
 
Water and paper products will be provided! 

 


